Request
To whom it may concern,
We are the parents of, a student at Shorecrest High School. was involved in an

accident in the “student parking lot” specifically the south student parking lot adjacent to the
gymnasium. The accident occurred on June 18th 2024. Roughly between the hours of 2pm and
3pm

We recently spoke with Vice Principal Christi Camp, who is aware of the situation and accident.
Please consider this to be a formal request through the proper channels.

Emailing the footage can be done to our personal email, or if we are to pick up / obtain a USB
drive will also suffice.

attached is dash cam footage from the accident as well as photos

Dates

Due

July 19, 2024

Received

June 25, 2024 via web
Anticipated fulfillment
July 19, 2024

Requester
Student Personal Information




